



September 2023

Dear Parent/ Carer,

nottingham goosefair!

We would like to invite your children to try a school meal with us for Nottingham Goosefair on

Thursday 5th October.

We are looking forward to the Goosefair. Please check with your school for the full menu of the day including vegetarian/ halal options.

A freshly prepared two course school meal at lunchtime is great for energy, health, and wellbeing.

If you receive certain benefits your children can have Free School Meals. Please apply here: https://www.gov.uk/apply-free-school-meals This could save you up to £487 per year.

Please let the school office know if you would like your child to try a school meal on 5^{th} October, if they don't already have a meal with us.

Best Regards,

Nottingham Catering

Nottingham Catering

